
 
 
 
 
 

Public Service Announcement 

ᐱᕙᓪᓕᐊᔪᑦ ᑐᓴᒐᒃᓴᙳᖅᑎᑕᐅᔪᑦ ᐱᔭᐅᔪᓐᓇᖃᑦᑕᖅᑐᑦ ᐃᓄᒃᑎᑑᖓᓗᑎᒃ, ᖃᓪᓗᓈᑎᑐᑦ, ᐃᓄᐃᓐᓇᖅᑐᓐ ᐅᐃᕖᑎᑐᓪᓗ ᐅᕙᓂ, www.gov.nu.ca 
News releases are available in Inuktitut, English, Inuinnaqtun and French on www.gov.nu.ca. 
Tuhaqtaghat ittut Inuktitut, Qablunaatitut, Inuinnaqtun Uiviititullu talvani www.gov.nu.ca. 
Les communiqués de presse sont disponibles en inuktitut, en anglais, en inuinnaqtun et en français à : www.gov.nu.ca. 
 
Communications 

Stay safe around polar bears 

 
Start Date: July 16, 2015 
End Date: July 30, 2015 
Nunavut 30 sec 

 

In light of recent polar bear sightings in Nunavut communities, the Department of 
Environment would like to remind all Nunavut residents that they should immediately call 
their local wildlife office if they see a bear.  
 
Contact details for all wildlife offices can be found at http://env.gov.nu.ca/contactus. 
 
Do not approach the bear. Do not go out to try and find the bear if you hear of a sighting. 
The work of the conservation officer will be made more difficult if there are people in the 
vicinity of the bear. 
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